
Welcome to Lil’ Builders!

What ages do you serve?

We are so excited to have your child worship with us on Sunday mornings! The children’s ministry 
at Rebuild Fellowship exists to help kids Receive, Respond, and Reproduce the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ. Our goal is to partner with you to reinforce the Gospel in each Lil’ Builder’s life. Below you 
can find some information regarding our ministry. We can’t wait to see your Lil’ Builder on Sundays! 

We have different classrooms for kids ranging from infants (8 weeks) to 4th grade. Typical classes are the 
following: 8 weeks-15 months, 1-2 year olds (not potty trained), 2-3 year olds (potty trained), 3-4 year olds, 
elementary (K-4th grade)

What time is drop-o� and pick-up?
Unless we are having a special service, you can drop your Lil’ Builder off between 9:45am-10:15am. Our 
LBs will be having a great time in the Lord until service is over, so please enjoy the entire service! 

What happens if I come a�er 10:15am?
Our check-in area closes at 10:15am so all of our servers can be actively engaged with our Lil’ Builders. 
If you arrive after 10:15am, please take your child into the main worship service where they will be 
gladly welcomed!

How do I sign my LB up each Sunday?
You must reserve a spot for your LB at https://tinyurl.com/LilBuildersRegistration. This allows us to know 
how many servers will be needed as we consider the safety of our Lil’ Builders. The form will open on the 
Tuesday (8am) before the Sunday worship service and will close the Friday (9pm) before the Sunday 
worship service. 

What if I’m inviting a guest?
Please try to register your guest for LBs, but it’s okay if you are unable to! We make sure to keep spots 
reserved for our first-time guests. Please note that LBs are no longer considered “first-time guests” after 
the 2nd visit. 

How can I start serving in LB?
Please visit https://tinyurl.com/ServeinLB to sign up to serve in LB. We would love to have you! Please also 
note that at least one parent from each LB household should serve once a month. This will ensure all of our 
servers are able to attend service; help you get connected with other LBs and LB families; and it will allow 
you to really understand what your LB is learning and receiving through our ministry! 

What do I do if I have more questions?
Reach out Ashley Bennetone at ashley.bennetone@rebuildchurch.com  if you have any questions! We want 
to hear from you!

**A text with the registration link is sent out each week. Please reach out to 
lil_builders@rebuildchurch.com if you would like to be added to the text messages!**

Love, Your Lil’ Builder Team


